
FOR OGCC USE ONLY 1 State of Colorado 
Oi l  and Gas Conservation Commission a R W  6199 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801. Denver. Colorado 80203 (303) 8942100 Fax: (303) 894-2109 

Name of Operator: 
Date of Incident: 
Type of Facility (well, tank battery, flow line, pit): 
well Name and Number: 

API Number: 

Connect to Accident (land owner. royalty owner. etc).: 

ACCIDENT REPORT 

Location 

County: 
Field Name: 
atmtr: Section: 
Township: Range: 

Meridian: 

Report taken by: 
As required by Rule 602.b. 

Date Agency Contact Penon Response 

Provide a detailed description of the accident, problem, and cause (equipment failure, human error, etc.): 

PetersoA
Text Box
RECEIVED 9/19/2012


	1: 
	2: Anadarko Petroleum / Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP
	3: 9/18/2012
	4: Drilling pad
	5: Raymond 38-29 HZ
	6: 
	7: -104.7961, 40.20245
	8: Weld
	9: Wattenberg
	10: NE4
	11: 29
	12: 3N
	13: 66W
	14: 
	15: At 10:20 in the morning, there was a fire in generator building on Xtreme 8.  This resulted in main diesel powered generator being destroyed.  The fire apparently started from diesel fuel spraying from a small hole in a fuel recycle line onto the engine/exhaust manifold.  The Platteville fire department was called and they responded.  Units from Platteville, Ft. Lupton and LaSalle responded.  Water from the bulk storage tank on-site was used to cool the other equipment on-site until the flames demiinished in the generator building.  There was another rig on the same pad when this fire occurred. All drilling activites were shut down and the crews accounted for.  There were no injuries associated with this fire.  The drilling rig was located just off CR30, approximately 1.25 miles east of Hwy 85.  It is estimated that less than 3 gallons of diesel or oil were spilled.  The oil, diesel and cooling water did not leave location and were cleaned up as soon as possible after the fire was out.  CR 30 was blocked by the Weld county sheriff's department for a period of time.  The fire was out by 11:30 am and traffic was restored.  

The COGCC was notified of this incident on 9/1/821 by Terry Clark.  He spoke to Margaret Ash on the afternoon the incident occured.  

If further information is needed, the Xtreme HSE manager can be reached at:

Larry Carter (larry.carter@xtremecoil.com)
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